
 
 

Hill Country Chapter 
 

Patsy and Tom Inglet of the Mitchell Lake Audubon Society, Bexar 

Audubon Society, and Audubon Texas will present 

“Native Plants and Native Birds:  

A Relationship Worth Nurturing” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Native plants and birds have developed together over time and have a 

strong reciprocal relationship. Hill Country residents who nurture this 

relationship will be rewarded with beautiful landscapes appropriate to the 

area and the wonderful birds they will attract and sustain. 
 

Monday, July 25, 2016  

Wimberley Community Center 

14068 RR 12, Wimberley, Texas 78676 
 

Social 5:30 pm, Program 6:00 pm  
 

The Public is Invited 
 

RSVP carolwilson1216@gvtc.com or David Will 830-629-9876 
 

Meetup:  http://www.meetup.com/Hill-Country-Chapter-of-the-Native-

Plant-Society-of-Texas/events/xzncvlyvjbkcc 
 

Check us out on Facebook 
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